
29th September 2023 

Wow what a fabulous morning!   

We would like to say a huge thank you for the 
fabulous donations of cakes for our coffee    
morning. Every cake and cuppa means that    

Macmillan are able to help more people with 
cancer live life as fully as they can.  We have 

been supported by lots of families, children and 
a special visit for Councillor Martin. 

Thank you for your continued 
support. 











What have our year groups been focusing on this week and what the focus is next week….? 

 
Year 1 

This week, in Maths we are using the crocodile symbols to show 
which number is greater than or less than a given number.  

Next week, we will be reading the story “A Train Ride” written by 
June Crebbin.  

Year 5 
This week, we enjoyed our visit to RAF Cosford where we enjoyed 

learning about Forces in Science.  
Next week, we will be continuing our English work on the book                

‘I believe in unicorns’ by Michael Morpurgo.  

Year 2 
This week, we have continued to write about the book ‘The Owl 

Who Was Afraid of the Dark’ by Jill Tomlinson. We have been writing 
about crackling campfires.  

Next week, in Maths we are going to practise adding numbers        
together.  

Year 3 
This week, in English we have looked at holiday brochures. We have    

travelled to Skara Brae and have broken down text to understand the 
brochure better using symbols.  

Next week, in Science we will be looking at how fossils are formed. 
 

Year 4 
This week, in Maths we are comparing numbers up to 10,000.  
Next week, we are continuing to study ‘The Iron Man’, by Ted 

Hughes.  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 
This week, in science we have investigated bird beaks and how they have 
adapted over time to help the birds survive in their habitats.  We made         

detailed observations and practised using a variety of  equipment.  
Next week, we start our new non- fiction writing unit based on Charles         

Darwin’s The Origin Of The Species. We will be linking what we have learnt in 
science on adaptation and using this to create a non-chronological report.  

 



 
In school we will be celebrating 'Hello Yellow World Mental Health day' 

on Tuesday 10th October. We will be asking children to wear yellow   
accessories as the theme for the day (while still wearing school       

uniform). Children will be completing tasks and activities based on 
mental health throughout the day in their classes. 

Any questions or queries please contact you child's teacher. 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/sign-up-to-

helloyellow/ 

Thank you for you support. 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/sign-up-to-helloyellow/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/sign-up-to-helloyellow/





















